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June 25, 2014

BY ELECTRONIC MAIL (submissions@cftc.qov)
Ms. Melissa Jurgens

Secretary

Commodity Futures Trading Commission

Three Lafayette Centre

1155 21st Street, N.W.

Washington, D.C. 20581

Re:  Withdrawal of Regulation 40.6(a) Certification —
GFI Swaps Exchange LLC Submission # 14-0012W

Dear Ms. Jurgens:

Pursuant to Section 5c(c) of the Commodity Exchange CEA (the “CEA”) and Commodity
Futures Trading Commission (“*Commission”) Regulation 40.6(a), GFI Swaps Exchange LLC
(“GF1” or the “SEF”) hereby notifies the Commissions of its withdrawal of submission number
14-0012 dated June 11, 2104 with leave to resubmit it at a later date under a new submission
cover.

Please contact the undersigned at (212) 968-2982 or daniel.glatter@gfigroup.com if you have
any questions or you would otherwise like to discuss this further.

Sincerely,

/s/ Daniel E. Glatter

General Counsel

cC: Marilee Dahlman
Jonathan Lave

Division of Market Oversight

Attachments



